
Hello Ingersoll Township

45000 River Ridge Dr., Suite 200
Clinton Twp. MI, 48038

Check out our website www.PriorityWaste.com 
for updates about your service, our company, 
and a digital copy of this brochure.

In  January 2024, you will see new friendly faces 
providing you with exceptional collection service. 
Headquartered in Michigan, Priority was chosen to be 
your new residential waste and recycling collection 
provider. You will soon learn that the Priority 
difference includes smiling crew members, bright 
yellow trucks, and a company focused on keeping the 
Ingersoll Township clean and safe! 

Your new service day will be on Mondays with the 
first collection being Tuesday, January 2nd due to the 
New Years Day Holiday.

Information on your collection day is inside this 
brochure and we recommend having your materials 
at the curb at 7 pm or later the night before service.

MONDAYS IS YOUR NEW 
SERVICE DAY WITH YOUR FIRST 
COLLECTION ON TUESDAY, 
JANUARY 2nd, 2024 (Due to the 
holiday) 
PLEASE SEE THE ATTACHED 
MAP AND CALENDAR.



 INGERSOLL TOWNSHIP'S
New Provider of Waste and Recycling Services! 

Call Us: (586) 228-1200 or 
Toll Free: (855) WASTE-65

www.PriorityWaste.com

Connect with Us: 

DETAILS INSIDE


